
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

TO THE BID PACKAGE FOR 

INDEPENDENCE WATER MAIN INSTALLATION PROJECT 

September 14, 2020 

This addendum is being issued to notify potential bidders that an optional Job Walk will be held at the jobsite on 
Tuesday September 22nd, 2020 at 11 AM.  Potential bidders shall meet the project engineer at the location where the 
HDPE main crosses Onion Valley Road, approximately 0.8 miles west of the intersection of US 395 and Market Street 
(See Map Below).  Potential bidders shall notify Jake Trauscht (jtrauscht@inyocounty.us 760-878-0204) if they plan to 
attend the meeting.  Potential bidders are to abide by Inyo County protocols regarding COVID-19 (including wearing a 
mask when not able to maintain 6-feet of separation).   

Receipt of this addendum should be acknowledged by inserting the number and the date of receipt on page 3 of the 
Bid Proposal Form. Failure to acknowledge receipt of this addendum on the Bid Proposal Form may be considered 
grounds for rejection of the bid.  

Please note that the bid opening date of 3:30 PM on September 30, 2020 will not be changed because of this 
addendum. 

Inyo County 
Department of Public Works 
 

_____________________   ______________ 
Director of Public Works    Date 
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